
__________;____________________________

December
Fourth
1922.

Frank Larcom, Hsq,, 
49, Copnor Road, 
Portsmouth, i3ngland.

■Dear fir:-

You probably have thought many times 
that I have been very discourteous in not aoknov,lodg­
ing before this your letter of the 16th of last 
September, to -wi ioh was attached a small photograph.

I was away from the city for some weeks 
after its arrival and it has taken more or less time 
to locate definitely Mr. Ferrier, oneof those of 
the p-roup. However, I have his address at last and 
am to-day sending him the photograph. There is no 
dou)t but what he will much appreciate having it.

7ith many thanks for your thoughtfulness 
ang with all good wishes, I am,

I

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

I
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